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“We’ve all been hurt by words before. So before you 
speak, think about how your words might affect 

someone else.” 

-Naya Rivera 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As Anti-Bullying week draws to a close, we would like to thank pupils, staff and 
parents for their support and contribution to Anti-Bullying week. During the week 
children learnt about ‘Friendships and Emotions’, what they are and how to 
nurture them. We found out how to keep safe online and what to do if there are 
any concerns.  
 
We have concluded this week with a Wear Blue to School Day and the Blue House 
Cake Sale. All monies received will be donated to the Anti- Bullying Alliance and we 
will keep you updated on how much we raise in the next newsletter. 
 
Please continue to encourage children to THINK. 

End of term: 
Friday 18th December 
 
Spring Term begins: 
Monday 4th January 2016  
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It has been a very exciting week for Year 6 as they have been working very closely 
with our team at IntoUniversity. During this focus week, Year 6 visited different 
locations to teach them more about African Studies and their transition to Secondary 
School and University. They visited the Horniman Museum and graduated at 
Goldsmith’s college, one of London’s top universities. 

Well done to this week’s Star Writers.  Over the past few weeks they have been 
creating wonderful Literacy work. Come and see their excellent work on the Big 
Writing display by the office. 

Next week is ‘Road Safety Week’. This will give everyone the opportunity to 
promote road safety in our community. You will see our road safety 
ambassadors Ciella Jacobs (Year 5) and Digby Gething (Year 4) wearing red 
T-shirts to promote awareness. So keep a look out! 


